
  

 

Friday 2nd May 

Subject: Our School is Going Solar! 

Dear Families, 

We’re happy to share that our school will soon be using solar panels. This means we will make clean 
energy from the sun and help protect the environment. 

The new solar panels will also help the school save money on energy. Pupils will get a chance to 
learn how solar energy works and why it’s important. 

We’re excited to take this step and will share more updates as the project moves forward. 

Please be advised that scaffolding will be erected on the school premises over the weekend, with 
work starting on Saturday 3rd May for approximately 2 weeks.  

Health and Safety Information: 

• Please stay clear of the scaffolding area at all times. 
• The work area will be clearly marked with signs and barriers. 
• Staff and pupils are asked to follow any temporary paths or instructions during this period. 
• Children should be reminded not to play near or around the scaffolding. 

We appreciate your cooperation and the solar company have assured us they will make every effort 
to minimise any disruption.  

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, 

Joanne Smith 

Headteacher 
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